
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Governing Board Special Meeting of January 6, 2022 
 
 
The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD) Governing Board conducted a special 
meeting on Thursday, January 6, 2022, beginning at 5:00 p.m. 

 
Community Roundtable on Ward Redistricting 
The Governing Board held a community roundtable on ward redistricting to allow the 
community another opportunity to provide feedback and review three proposals to balance 
ward boundaries following the population changes identified in the 2020 Census. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING/STUDY SESSION OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 
WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 2022, AT 6:00 P.M. 

• 

Dr. Judy E. Walters, President (Ward 2) • Fernando Sandoval, Vice President (Ward 5) • John E. 
Márquez, Secretary (Ward 1) • Rebecca Barrett (Ward 3) • Andy Li (Ward 4) • Austin Green. Student 
Trustee 
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